
 

 

 

 
Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_54_19 

 
You asked:  

   
Under the Freedom of Information Act, could you please provide the 

following information for each of the last two years (2017 and 2018): 
 

The number of suspected cases of measles recorded in the area served by 
the health board. 

 
Our response: 

 
The information you have requested is held by Public Health Wales (PHW).   

 

Under Section 16 of the Freedom of Information Act, the Health Board has 
the duty to provide help and assistance; therefore if you wish to contact 

PHW for this information, I have provided their contact details below:  
 

 http://www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/888/page/43499 
 
 

http://www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/888/page/43499

